Planning Application for Change of Use at Lower Ground Floor, New House,
67/68 Hatton Garden - Ref: 2012-5720

We are an established jewellery business trading in the sale of silver jewellery and jewellery making
courses.

We intend to use the Lower Ground Floor of New House, 67/68 Hatton Garden as a base for our
increasingly popular one-to-one and small group jewellery making courses.

This is an increasingly popular area of trade as there is a big market for people who wish to start a
small jewellery business, on market stalls or selling their jewellery online. Such people will make
their own jewellery and look for courses in order to learn how to do it to a high standard. We would
offer one on one and small group tuition in small single office sized rooms and small groups in class
rooms.

Our one-to-one tuition and group courses are aimed at the beginner to intermediate market and
focus on wire wrapping, beading, earrings and weaving wire. None of the techniques taught on our
courses require the student to use solder so there is no need for an extraction system or other
measures to vent noxious materials, dust or fumes.

Further information can be seen on our website www.azurajewelleryschool.co.uk




